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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 2:15 PM
To: 'Bronwyn Ferrell'
Subject: RE: FAX

Good Afternoon,  
 
We have received your email address and we will update the contact information in our system for Docket’s 20180041, 
20180063, 20180059 and 20180042. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Bronwyn Ferrell [mailto:bferrell@sfflaw.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 9:17 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: RE: FAX 
 
20180041-WU 
Marty is currently involved in: 
20180063-WS 
20180059-WS 
20180042-WS 
 
THANK YOU!!! 
 
 
BRONWYN R. FERRELL 
Legal Assistant 
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Notice: This email message, and any attachments hereto, contains confidential information that is legally 
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not review, transmit, convert to hard copy, copy, use 
or disseminate this email or any attachments to it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us 
immediately by return mail or by telephone at (888) 877-6555 and delete the original and all copies of this 
transmission, including any attachments. Thank you. 
 
 
From: Brandy Butler <bbutler@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, April 09, 2018 2:39 PM 
To: Bronwyn Ferrell <bferrell@sfflaw.com> 
Subject: RE: FAX 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
Was there a docket number associated with the documents that were faxed?    
 
Sincerely, 
 

Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Bronwyn Ferrell [mailto:bferrell@sfflaw.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 09, 2018 11:48 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FAX 
 
Can you please update your records to reflect that documents to Marty Deterding or F. Marshall Deterding should be 
emailed to mdeterding@sfflaw.com?  Please do NOT fax them to 850-656-4029.  Thank you for your assistance in this 
matter. 
 
BRONWYN R. FERRELL 
Legal Assistant 
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transmission, including any attachments. Thank you. 

 
 




